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On behalf of the Resident Trustees of the New Jersey Association of Family Physicians (NJAFP), Reema
and Esha extend our sincere appreciation for the steadfast support extended to us over the past year.
Serving as the resident directors for the 2023-2024 term, we are profoundly gratified to have
underscored the significance of family medicine within the state of New Jersey. The realization of our
endeavors in establishing a platform for fellow residents and fostering the future of family medicine
owes gratitude to the devoted board members and our esteemed president for the 2023-2024 tenure,
Dr. Sally Mravcak.

The aspirations we set forth in the preceding year found fruition, notably marked by the successful
hosting of our inaugural resident meet-and-greet event. Furthermore, we have significantly augmented
our social media presence to advance advocacy and education among prospective family medicine
practitioners in New Jersey and beyond.

Engagement with individual board members of the NJAFP and active participation in board meetings
have empowered us to effectuate change and contribute towards enhancing primary care in New
Jersey. These contributions have not only fortified our organization but have also engendered a positive
impact on the wider community of family physicians in the state. Through expanded outreach on social
media platforms and the facilitation of additional resident events, we aspire to foster a collaborative
exchange of insights with distinguished family medicine practitioners to perpetuate community
education.

We trust that our unwavering dedication to the future of family medicine is palpable through our
concerted efforts and genuine aspiration to effect meaningful change within the realm of family
medicine.

As we reflect on the achievements of the past year, we acknowledge the pivotal role played by NJAFP
board members and all stakeholders in our collective success. Your engagement has been pivotal in
shaping the trajectory of NJAFP and ensuring its sustained advancement and prosperity.

We express our profound gratitude for your invaluable contributions and eagerly anticipate further
collaboration in the future. Together, we shall persist in advancing the interests of family physicians and
elevating healthcare standards for the residents of New Jersey.

Once again, thank you for your exceptional dedication and steadfast commitment to NJAFP.



